
                      

      

In accordance with the BC Restart Plan, Social Security System-Vancouver will 
resume its operations on May 19, 2020. 

To ensure the safety of the general public and in compliance with safety 
protocols, the following shall be strictly observed: 

1. SSS shall be open from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM, Mondays through Fridays. 

2. Benefit Applications, Member Data Change Request, Pensioner Data 
Change Request and Annual Confirmation of Pensioners (ACOP) will be 
BY APPOINTMENT ONLY.   Please book your appointment through this 
link: 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/SSSVancouver@sss.gov.ph/bookings/ 

3. SSS Membership and other non-benefit related matters, please email at 
sssvancouver@sss.gov.ph or call telephone no. (604) 641-1234 

4. Only SSS applicants will be admitted into the office except for seniors &  
PWDs who may be accompanied by one (1) companion. 
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